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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Fulham, Jack <Jack.Fulham@breckland.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 August 2022 14:15
Subject: Norfolk Social Infrastructure Fund

Good afternoon, 
  
Norfolk County Council’s ‘Norfolk Social Infrastructure Fund’ has recently reopened for expressions of interest. 
  
The Social Infrastructure Fund is Norfolk County Council's capital grants scheme for voluntary and non-profit making 
groups. 
Set up in 2020, grants of up to £250,000 are available for groups who are involved in community projects and initiatives 
that benefit the residents of Norfolk. Groups can use the funding to make improvements to their existing facilities, or to 
fund new initiatives and projects. 
  
The closing date for expressions of interest is 5pm on 19 September 2022 
  
Further information can be found at https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/business/grants-and-funding/norfolk-social-
infrastructure-fund 
  
Kind regards 
Jack 
  
Jack Fulham | Economic Development Officer|Breckland Council 
Mobile: 07788381760 
Email: Jack.Fulham@Breckland.gov.uk 
www.breckland.gov.uk  
  
  
 
 
Email disclaimer: 
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the person or organisation to which it is 
addressed. If you have received it by mistake, please disregard and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised 
disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and the content may be legally 
privileged. Any improper dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Emails sent 
from and received by employees of Breckland District Council may be monitored. They may also be disclosed to other 
people under legislation, particularly the Freedom of Information Act 2000, GDPR, the Data Protection Act 2018 and the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004. If you have contacted the Council for a service any personal data you 
share will be used to help you access its services, or to answer your enquiry in line with our Privacy Policy. For full details 
of your rights please visit our website at www.breckland.gov.uk. Unless this email relates to Breckland District Council 
business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the Council. 


